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EM Subject Line:
[First Name], it’s time to bring your Chevy Bolt in for
this important recall repair.

Schedule your FREE recall repair Espaiiol

gm vehicle safety

SCHEDULE YOUR FREE REPAIR

[First Name],

Your 2017 Chevrolet Bolt EV is involved in GM safety recall #N212345944. Based
on manufacturing records, we have identified your vehicle as one built within a date
range scheduled for a Software Final Remedy under this recall.

SAMPLE DEALER SALES INC.
1234 STREET NAME
CITY, STATE, ZIP
(XXX)XXX-XXXX

Why your vehicle needs this FREE recall repair

Your vehicle may have a lithium ion battery pack that may pose a risk of fire when
charged to full, or very close to full, capacity.

What will we do?

A Chevrolet EV Certified Dealer will install new, advanced diagnostic software that
will continually monitor the high voltage battery in your vehicle. If the new advanced
diagnostic software detects a problem in your vehicle’s high voltage battery, you will
be alerted via a warning in the driver information center.

What should you do?

Please contact a Chevrolet EV Certified Dealer to complete this important FREE
recall repair. When you make your appointment, please confirm with the dealer that
they can make this EV recall repair. Visit chevrolet.com/dealer-locator to find a
different dealer.

Get more information

For more information about this safety recall, enter the affected VIN at
experience.gm.com/recalls/bolt-ev.

No longer own this vehicle?

If you no longer own this vehicle or someone else drives it, please update your info
so we can contact the correct person with this important notice. Click here to update
your information.

8sNHTSA

Because there is an open safety recall on the above vehicle(s), it's critical that we continue to attempt to contact the
registered owner to have the recall repaired. For this reason, we do not remove an owner from our POSTAL MAILING
list until the vehicle registration information is updated via state registration authority (i.e., Department of Motor
Vehicles or Secretary of State).

NHTSA.gov/Recalls

QUESTIONS | PREGUNTAS 1-866-467-9700

MORE INFO | MAS INFORMACION experience.gm.com/ownercenter/recalls
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